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INTRODUCTION 

 

On August 22, 2024, the department of CSBS had organized a poster making competition themed Water 

Conservation: A Collective Responsibility to spread awareness about water conservation. The intention 

was to educate and motivate participants to take action to save this important resource. The program included 

a thorough explanation on the importance of water conservation, how it affects our daily living, and doable 

tactics to encourage sustainable water use. 

 

HIGHLIGHTS OF THE EXHIBITION 

Many students from the department of CSBS wholeheartedly participating in the event. Their creative posters 

highlight the theme of water conservation were displayed on the department floor. Vipul Kumar from CSBS 

semester 3 was awarded as the winner of the competition. He was felicitated by Dr. Bindu Garg- HOD CSBS.  

Below are the few glimpses of the event. 

 



Here are the winners of our competion who gave us amazing and impactful posters

 

 

  

 

 



 IMPACT OF THIS EVENT 

Our program successfully increased awareness of the need of water conservation and how it affects 

our day-to-day lives, inspiring participants to act and make a positive contribution. Water 

conservation is a crucial environmental practice that significantly impacts both local and global 

ecosystems. 
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